
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Simpson 
Director of Industry Code Development 
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets 
9 Millbank          1st June 2004 
London SW1P 3GE 
    
           0141 568 3209 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Simpson 
 
Notice under Section 23(3) of the Gas Act 1986 
Condition 34A The Supply Point Administration Agreement 
 
With reference to the above, ScottishPower Energy Retail confirm that they are in support of the introduction 
of the above Licence Condition to be placed on Domestic Suppliers.  We have participated fully within the 
discussions and development of the SPAA documentation and believe that it will deliver the mechanism for 
formalising and strengthening the communication link between Suppliers.  Primarily the Agreement when 
formally designated will support the governance and change control mechanism for the RGMA Baseline.  
Looking forward, we envisage that the agreement will have a fundamental role to play in supporting future 
Industry initiatives that will evolve from the work of the Customer Transfer Programme and the potential sale 
of Distribution Networks.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Marie Clark 
Energy Commercial Manager 
ScottishPower 
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